
 
 

5TH ANNUAL CARNEGIE VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT 5K RUN/WALK 
 

The Borough of Carnegie is happy to announce that the 5th Annual Carnegie Volunteer Fire 
Department 5K Run/Walk is going to be held on Saturday April 28th, 2012 at 8:00 AM.  

 
Early / Pre-Registration begins now with registration forms available at the Borough Building 
and various businesses around town.  You may also visit the Borough Website at 
www.carnegieborough.com  to download a registration form. As in past years, Early / Pre-
Registration are $15.00 up until March 30th, 2012.  After March 30th and Race Day 
Registration is $20.00.  

 
This has truly become a community event with the number of participants increasing every 
year.  We have a flat/fast course through the heart of downtown Carnegie.  We have a wide 
range of participants from serious runners tuning up for the Pittsburgh Marathon, to families 
walking dogs and pushing baby strollers.  Our pre-race and post-race festivities are filled with 
fun, music, refreshments and door prizes, in addition to awards for the top finishers.  

 
Because of the generous support of our sponsors, and the hundreds of participants that have 
enjoyed our past events, we have raised $37,912.57 for the Carnegie Volunteer Fire 
Department during the past 4 years.  Please join us this year so that we can continue to 
support these brave men and women who volunteer to risk their lives for our community. 

 
“Have you ever been waited on by a Chief of Police / Borough Manager?” 

 
As a kick-off event to our 5K this year, Chief Harbin will be exploring his post-retirement job 
options as a “Guest Waiter” at Bob’s Diner (211 Mansfield Blvd.) on Saturday April 21st, 
2012. Chief Harbin will be helping to pour coffee (hopefully not spill) and serve some eggs 
and bacon between the hours of 8:00 AM and noon.  There will be a special “Tip Jar” for the 
Chief set up at Bob’s with all proceeds going to the Carnegie Volunteer Fire Department. 
 
 


